
  Summer Picnic 

WHEN:  

Tuesday, August 14, 2018 

@ 1:00 p.m. 

 

WHERE:  

Russ & Marie Reitz Farm,  

Gracious Meadows 

2549 Lick Run Road 

Williamsport, PA 17701 
 

DIRECTIONS: From 180, take the Faxon exit (25) onto Northway Road. Travel 

5 miles to Lick Run Road (right turn). Gracious Meadows is the second farm 

on right.  There will be signs directing you to the pond. A short business 

meeting will be conducted during the picnic. 

*PLEASE BRING A DESSERT OR SALAD  

(no dressing please, it will be provided) 

RSVP By calling 570-435-2223 or 570-220-7875 by August 7th  

& let Marie know what you will be bringing!  
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Timothy Fogelman 

Retired 4/05/18 after 

over 20 years of  ser-

vice with the County 

Misty Renn 

Retired on 3/30/18 

after 23 years of  

service with the 

County 

Kevin DeParlos 

Retired on 5/4/18 

after over 36 years 

of  service with the 

County 

William Lee 

Retired on 2/9/18 

after over 6 years 

of  service with 

the County 

Stacy Bower 

Retired on 7/9/18 

after 28 years of 

service with the 

County 

Suzanne Croteau 

Will retire on 

8/31/18 after 20 

years of service with 

the County 

Deanna Roth  

Retired on 6/15/18 

after over 10 years 

of service with the 

County 

Susan Preston  

Retired on 6/29/18 

after over 20 years 

of service with the 

County 
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Dale Brendle 

Will retire on 

9/28/18 after over 9 

years of service with 

the County 

William VanCampen 

Will retire on 

9/10/18 after over 

15 years of service 

with the County 

Marciann Hessert 

Retired on 7/17/18 

after over 22 years 

of service with the 

County 
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Lycoming County Retirement Meeting 

Feb.22, 2018 

Perkins Restaurant  

Officers present were Chairman Alice Bair and new Secretary Dorothy Thomas 

No Secretary Report was read and No Treasure report was read 

Jerry Wallis suggested that we go around the room and introduce  ourselves 

and let everyone know what department they retired from or how many years 

they have been retired and how many years of service. 

 

Thank you to our guest Commissioner Rick Mirabito and Ann Gehret for com-

ing. We had also invited Krista Rogers but she was unable to attend due to 

her daughter being in the hospital. 

 

We thanked all three of them for helping the retirees receive there 2% Co-

la. It was asked if it would be retro active but that is not how the mo-

tion was made so they said they would discuss it at the next meeting.  

 

Comments were made that we have a strong retirement system and the cost of 

the cola would be $102,000.00 a year. 

 

Commissioner Mirabito commented that we should all try to attend the meet-

ings because we are all tax payers, we are all citizens, and to show our 

grandchildren a suite to follow. 

Retirement meetings are held Tuesdays and Thursday in the Executive plaza. 

Commissioner Mirabito also gave his cell number 570-777-3588 for anyone 

that has any questions and he also stated that calls are better than 

emails for him. 

 

Jerry Walls thanked Commissioner Mirabito for recognizing and watched 

costs for workers of good quality workers. Our County was recognizing as 

being on top of employment conditions. 

 

Ann Gehret  told everyone that if they have any questions with the insur-

ance to please all Karen Stopper herself at the office. She also stated 

that Karen is on top of all that has to do with the insurance and if she 

doesn't have an answer she will find out for you right away. If anyone 

wants a declaration sheet they should call the office and they will send 

one out. If anyone had any questions about the Muncy Valley Hospital with 

the insurance they should contact Matt McLauglin. Ann also told us and 

handed out applications to the YMCA for a discount if you would like to 

join. 

 

Motion to close meeting was Ralph Lukens and second by Connie Dewalt. 
 

Respectfully submitted by, 

Dorothy Thomas  

Secretary 
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Lycoming County Retirees Meeting  

June 12, 2018 

26 people attended  

Alice called meeting to order 

Dorothy Thomas read secretary's report 

motion to accept secretary report was 1st by Ralph luckens and 2nd by 
Dick Knecht 

Treasure report read by Barb Thomas balance on hand is 1326.37  she had 
not read the report last meeting because her husband was ill he is doing 

much better now.  

motion to accept treasure report 1st Rick Wheeler 2nd jean sump 

Old business Picnic will be held august 14th at Marie and Russ Reitz 
home  1pm, Bring a salad or desert  Russ and Marie will do the rest. if you 

bring a salad bring it undressed as Marie makes her own dressing   

No games will be played we will just visit.  

No new business  

motion to close meeting was made 1st by Larry Campbell and 2nd by Rick 
Wheeler  

 

Meeting adjourned   

Dorothy Thomas 

Secretary  
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LYCOMING COUNTY 

COMMISSIONERS 

R. JACK MCKERNAN 

TONY  R. MUSSARE 

RICHARD MIRABITO 

 

RETIREE GROUP  

OFFICERS 
 

CHAIR-Alice Bair 

570-322-6052 
 

CO-CHAIR– Jean Stump 

570-220-8389 
 

SECRETARY-Dorothy 

Thomas 
 

TREASURER-Barb 

Thomas 

570-322-6460 

 

 

SEE YOUR 

NEWSLETTER IN 

COLOR!!! 

go to: www.lyco.org & 

click on the link for 

“Human Resources” 

At the bottom of the 

page you will find a 

link to the Retiree 

Page & Newsletters 

It is extremely important to keep any 
changes updated with the County Con-
troller. Bank changes, beneficiary chang-
es, address change, withholding changes, 

etc. or questions on 1099R’s  

Contact the Controllers Office at: 

570-327– 2295  
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Happy Summer!!! 


